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LaGrange-Troup Homeless Coalition Warming Center 
Open, Donations Needed 

 

LaGrange, Ga. January 24, 2019 – The LaGrange-Troup Homeless 
Coalition's Warming Center continues to remain open as the area 
expects to see continued cold temperatures.  
 
The warming shelter is in need of microwaveable meals, frozen and 
shelf stable, soft drinks, and snacks.  
 
All donations are welcome and can be dropped off at the Warming 
Center at 150 East Lukken Industrial Drive in LaGrange after 5 p.m. 
 
You can also message the LaGrange-Troup Homeless Coalition’s 
Facebook page to schedule a pickup.  

 
 
There is also a need for volunteers. If you would like to volunteer, 
please go to www.tchomeless.com. 
 

http://www.tchomeless.com/


The Warming Center is open 5:00 p.m.-8:00 a.m. and is located at 150 
East Lukken Industrial Drive in LaGrange. 
 
If you or anyone you know may need help getting to the Warming 
Center, you can call 911 or come to the LaGrange Police Department 
and an officer will provide a ride to the center. The LaGrange Housing 
Authority and the Troup County Sheriff’s Department also offer free 
transportation.  
 
Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, kvanschoor@lagrangega.org or 
(706) 883-2055  

 
To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega  
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